
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activity 

How many of these activities can you complete before half term? 
 

Story Telling- Tell the story; ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’, and be able to 
repeat the repetitive parts.  For example; ‘We’re going on a bear hunt, 
we’re going to catch a big one, what a beautiful day we’re not scared.’  

Art idea – Paint or draw a picture of a rainbow and learn the rainbow song. 
Can the children recognise and name the colours? 

Geography idea – To go for a walk through the forest. Can they describe 
what they see? Can they find a twig, an acorn, a leaf, a tall tree?  

British Values –To learn how and why we celebrate Bonfire Night.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS Autumn 
Term 1 2020 

Dormanstown Primary Academy 

Home Learning  

To continue our learning, we 

would like you and your child to 

make a model or a picture related 

to one of our stories.                                          

You could choose from the ideas 

below or follow your child’s 

interests. 

A rainbow.  A model of a bear 

or picture. A caterpillar. A self 

portrait of your family. A 

drawing of your pet or an 

animal. A model of a house.  

As we are currently limiting the 

items brought into the academy, 

we would be grateful if you could 

photograph the activities 

undertaken or work completed at 

home and send to the class email 

address please: 

RDTNDormanstown@tved.org.uk 

Have Fun! 

 

              

 

                                                          

Please bring in any work for 

Project ideas 

 

During Autumn Term 1, our learning will be based on ourselves and our 

family. We will be learning about what we like and what makes us happy.   

We will be exploring our senses and the environment through our story of 

‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ and learning all about colours and days of the 

week through the story of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’.  

To support our learning, we will also be reading and roleplaying some 

traditional tales including, ‘Goldilocks and The Three Bears’ and ‘The Three 

Little Pigs’. 

We are also going to be looking at what pets we have at home and how to 

look after them, this will provide lots of opportunities for the children to 

talk about and share their own experiences of pets.   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Hand in date: 30.11.19 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Nursery Team 

 


